
"The parish council note the application 2023/877 has been validated but as this application 

is to regularise the application 2014/1484 which was approved in 2019, for the occupants to 

permanently occupy the site, the parish council feel there is no need to comment on a 

replicated application that has already been approved. The 2014 application was approved 

in 2019 after the full consideration of all the public comments, statutory consultee responses, 

the site constraints and other material planning considerations". 


